
LEAGUE  ASKS  BLOCKBUSTER  TO
WITHDRAW FILM
Last month’s Catalyst included a review of the movie, The Life
of Brian. Subsequently, we were troubled to learn that this
anti-Catholic film has been stocked by Blockbuster. The league
has asked Blockbuster chairman H. Wayne Huizenga to withdraw
the movie from its shelves. Previously, Blockbuster refused to
stock The Last Temptation of Christ; it did not cooperate by
removing Priest.

League members can write to Chairman Huizenga at Blockbuster
Entertainment Group, One Blockbuster Plaza, Fort Lauderdale,
Florida 33301. Many thanks to our former general counsel,
Andrew McCauley, for bringing this to our attention.
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